
 

We are recruiting talented people with great 
personalities who strive to exceed expectations and 

understand and commit to our customers’ needs. 
Nordea Markets is looking for summer associates to join 

our Future Finance Professional (FFP) programme for 
2019 in our Helsinki office. 

 
The FFP program gives you a unique experience and 

insight into the financial markets and us a chance to get 
to know you. You are assigned to a department within 

Nordea Markets from May until September. You will take 
on challenging responsibilities in close co-operation  
with our professional staff around the continuously 

changing financial markets. 
 

Kickstart your career here and  
apply no later than November 4, 2018. 

 
For more information, please visit  

nordeamarkets.com/ffp

http://nordeamarkets.com/ffp

